VIORGANTOWN SPECIAL MEETING

FEBRUARY 10, 2021

A Special meeting was held on Wednesday, February 10, at 1:30 p.m. at the
Morgantown Fire Station to open sealed bids for the Wastewater Improvement
Project.

Present were Council President, Penny Anderson and Council Member, Walter
Abbott. Also present were; Certified Wastewater Operator Jesse Jones and Clerk
Treasurer, Sharon Mclntosh. Special guest was Lori Young, Curry & Associates,
who will be the engineer for the project.

The meeting was opened by President, Penny Anderson who instructed Lori
Young to proceed with the Bid Opening.

The following 4 companies’ submitted bids for the Wastewater Improvement

Project including all alternates. The bids were as follow;

Lykins Contracting, Inc. $5,702,995.00
Sub-Surface of Indiana, Inc. §7,785,305.00
Reed & Sons Construction $7,251,922.00
Atlas Excavating, Inc. $8,131,972.00

Lykins submitted the lowest, most responsive and responsible bid.

The meeting was closed by the President.
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